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FOUNDATION

28" November 2016

Mr John Couani
Principal
St Pius X College

Dear John

We very gratefully acknowledge receipt of the cheque for $12,000 for the work in PNG
by Callan Services. The partnership between St Pius and Callan continues to grow and
this further welcome contribution to support their efforts confirms this.

Congratulations to the students and staff involved with raising these funds.. On behalf of
the recipients of your generosity for Callan Services, we thank all those at St Pius for
their continuing contributions to the work for the really struggling in PNG.

Please accept our best wishes for 2017.
Yours sincerely

sl

Bill Wilding cfc
General Manager



